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Our school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the wellbeing of all children 
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                                                                                                                             24th April 2023  
Dear Parent/Carer,              

Y6 SATs details and timetable 
 

Your child will shortly be taking the end of Key Stage Two SATs commencing on Tuesday 9th May. Below is 
the timetable for the week, so that your child can be prepared accordingly. 
 

Year 6 SATs 2023 Tues 9th May Wed 10th May Thurs 11th May Fri 12th May 

The tests will 
usually take place 

between  
9.30 & 12.30 

 

Grammar & 
Punctuation 
45 minutes 

 
Short Break 

 
Spelling  

15 minutes 
 

Reading 
1 hour 

 

Maths Paper 1 
(Arithmetic) 
30 minutes 

 
Short Break 

 
Maths Paper 2 

(Reasoning) 
40 minutes 

Maths Paper 3 
(Reasoning) 
40 minutes 

 
The children have been working extremely hard in preparation for these tests and time is being spent in class 
to discuss any worries and concerns. The teachers are reiterating the fact that as long as your child tries their 
best then we shall all be very proud of them. All the papers will be marked externally, however, writing has 
been assessed throughout the year and so there will be no formal writing test. 
 
When the children are not doing the tests, there will be more relaxed sessions, which will include Art, 
Computing and PE in the afternoons. 
 
During SATs week, children will come to school at the usual time and we will provide an extra drink and a 
biscuit/fruit before the tests start. Please could you ensure that your child has a good night’s rest and 
breakfast before coming to school each day.  
 
The SATs results will state whether or not your child has met the ‘expected standard’ for a child in Y6 in the 
subjects tested. In your child’s school report that will be sent home in July, there will be teacher assessment 
judgements as well as the SATs results.  
 
Thank you once again for your continued support. 
 
If you would like further details with regard to the SATs, then please follow the link below where there is a 
video and a pdf document. 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/key-stage-1-and-2-national-curriculum-tests-information-for-parents 
 

Yours sincerely, 
The Year 6 Team 
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